
Enfield Heritage Commission Minutes 

January 6, 2022, Special Meeting 

 

The Enfield Heritage Commission met on January 6, 2022 at 4:30 PM at DPW for a special meeting to 

discuss a possible warrant article for the 2022 Town Warrant. Those in attendance were Linda Jones, Mary 

Ann Haagen, Celie Aufiero, Madeleine Johnson, Marjorie Carr, Meredith Smith, Chair. Shirley Green 

arrived late. Suzanne Hinman excused. 

A discussion was held as to whether to place a warrant article on the Town Warrant, identifying the Enfield 

Center Historic Triangle as the three historic buildings in close proximity in Enfield Center. Those buildings 

are Enfield Center Town House, Union Church, and Enfield Center Schoolhouse. The Town House and 

Union Church are listed on the National Historic Register and the Schoolhouse is eligible for NHR.  

The Commission voted to delay any warrant article proposing the Enfield Center Historic Triangle until the 

2023 Town Warrant. In the meantime, the Commission will work to educate the public on the Historic 

Triangle, Local Historic Districts, and the Certified Local Government program. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Meredith Smith, Chair 

 

 


